
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing 
on May 3, 2016 at 3:00 p.m., or as soon as possible thereafter, in the Board of Supervisors’ 
Chambers located at 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, California. The public hearing will be for re-
consideration of the request by the El Dorado County Community Development Agency to adopt 
by Resolution a Consolidated Fee Schedule and Consolidated Fee Policies and Procedures for 
activities, permits and services provided by the Agency’s Administration and Finance, 
Development Services, Environmental Management, Long Range Planning, and Transportation 
Divisions and the Code Enforcement Unit.  Changes to the fees are recommended following a 
comprehensive analysis of the County’s costs for providing services, and with consideration of 
recommendations of the Board at a previous Hearing conducted on March 22, 2016. Fees may 
be new, decreased or increased based on the result of the analysis and recommendations of 
the Board.  
 
The proposed fee schedule and data indicating the amount of cost, or estimated costs, required 
to provide the services for each fee or charge proposed to be levied, and the revenue sources 
anticipated to provide the service is available at the County’s website at http://www.edcgov.us/  
or may also be obtained from the Community Development Agency, Administration and Finance 
Division, 2850 Fairlane Court, Placerville, CA  95667, 530/621-5900, between the hours of 8:00 
am and 5:00 p.m.  Contact:  Kate Sampson, Assistant Director of Administration and Finance. 
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